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NZ Market weekly update 
The market update is available to read online now. Read more. 

 
Market data 
Export market information for the week ending 13 January 2019 is available online. Read more. 

 
Most unwanted poster published 
Summerfruit's most unwanted pests and diseases feature on a poster recently sent out to help 
people identify these nasties that lurk beyond New Zealand's borders. Read more. 

 
Update on OPI 
Offshore Pre-shipment Inspection (OPI) will be finishing early this season due to a significant 
reduction in the amount of product being presented for inspection to the Australian market. The last 
inspection will now be carried out on 1 February 2019. Read more. 

 
ICPR for Myanmar 
Following notification from Myanmar’s National Plant Protection Organisation allowing access to 
New Zealand fresh cherries at the end of last year, MPI has now updated and published the 
Importing Countries Phytosanitary Requirements (ICPR) for this market. Read more. 

 
Meetings 

27-28 February Board Napier Midday East Pier Hotel 

5-6 June Conference Queenstown 9am Various venues 

 
 

https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/assets/Market-updates/Market-update-8-160119.pdf
https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/industry/market-data/
https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/most-unwanted-poster-heading-your-way/
https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/update-on-opi/
https://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/icpr-for-myanmar/


Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 
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